
HUSKY Health renewals are an important part of maintaining 
HUSKY Health coverage. If you have HUSKY Health A, B, C, or D, 
make sure we have your most recent mailing address so  
you don’t miss important mail from us. 

Update your mailing address today at:
ct.gov/UpdateUsDSS

HUSKY Health Renewals Are Coming! 



ct.gov/UpdateUsDSS

Here’s what you need to know: 
A federal rule allowed DSS to continue HUSKY 
Health insurance for most individuals during 
the pandemic. This rule will change in March 
2023, and DSS will resume the regular HUSKY 
Health eligibility process by giving all HUSKY 
Health members a chance to renew their 
coverage. Renewals will be spread over a 
12-month period, so make sure to renew when 
notified. When it is time to renew, HUSKY 
Health members will receive a notice that: 
•  �Their HUSKY coverage is being renewed 

automatically; OR 
•  �DSS was unable to automatically renew 

their coverage and information is needed 
to check if they are still eligible. A renewal 
form will be included. 

HUSKY Health members will receive a 
renewal notice about 45 days before 
coverage is due to close. It is important to 
reply promptly to any mail from DSS or Access 
Health CT. Updated contact information can 
be provided online or by phone.

HUSKY Health Renewals 
Are Coming Soon!

Access Health CT: 855-805-4325 
DSS: 855-626-6632


